
MAURITIUS PORTS AUTHORITY

COVID 19 Protocol

TO ALL SHIPPING AGENTS AND PORT BASED OPERATORS

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Mauritius Ports Authority wishes to inform all Shipping Agents and Port
'Operators that despite the complete removal oflockdown in the Country, frontiers
are still closed until further notice.

Consequently, the Covid 19 Protocol already established for entry and operation
of vessels in the harbour is still valid.

You are therefore reminded to ensure strict compliance with the Covid19 Protocol
which defme clearly the procedures, amongst others, for boarding and clearance
of vessels by Health Authorities, social distancing, restrictions on change of crew
and shore leave as well as the wearing of protective and sanitary PPE when
boarding ips calling from overseas ... etc.

ided accordingly.
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